
Dear Committee Members, I am submitting testimony in support of HB 2929 – A4. Oregon needs accountability and transparency in 
its police forces. This is the least we should demand of our police. Why wouldn’t we insist on knowing about police misconduct? 
Why wouldn’t we insist on excellence in our police forces? HB 2929 – A4 should become law.  


